Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/24/2020 4:11:02 PM

First name: Daniel Last name: Ball Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear sir/madam, As a user of Mtn bike and hiking trails in NF lands, I am opposed to allowing any ebike use on non-motorized trails. This will increase erosion, conflicts with traditional uses, and create conflicts that will degrade the benefits of traditional uses. E-bikes are motorized vehicles and should continue to be classed as such. Please don't degrade or National Forest lands. Thanks.

Daniel Ball, Hood River, OR